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RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Regular Meeting – Town Hall 

November 17, 2020 
 
The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on November 17, 2020 at 7:26pm at the Green Township 
Municipal Building, 150 Kennedy Road, Green Township.  
 
ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Patty DeClesis, Deana Lykins, and Yvonne Hernandez. 
Also present:  Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.  
Members absent: Brad Jones, Gladys Golder and Cyndy Devesly 
 
OLD BUSINESS: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Members spent most of the meeting putting Gingerbread House bags together. 
 
Tree Lighting – The virtual tree lighting was discussed. The committee will ask the township residents for photos of their 
holiday decorations including Christmas trees, Hanukkah decorations and outdoor/indoor decorations. The deadline for 
these submissions will be December 7th. These photos along with the actual lighting of the tree and videos of Santa will all 
be included in the Tree Lighting video.  Colleen will ask Zach Halteman for videos of him singing for the Tree Lighting video 
as well. Gladys will make a card that opens for the Rec Committee to wish everyone Happy Holidays, this will be included 
also. Kim will look into using Canva or Tribute for the video editing. The Committee would like to release it mid-December.  
 
Gingerbread Decorating Event – The bags were completed at the meeting and pick up will begin the first week in 
December. One bag per family.  
 
Santa Letters - This program will run as usual beginning in late November. 
.  
Holiday House Decorating Contest – Gift Cards will be given for the top three houses which will be judged at the 
December 15th meeting. Kim will change the flyer to use bullets to make the information easier to read. 
 
MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:  
 
Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 8:34pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Kim Mantz 
Recreation Secretary       Date approved: 1.19.21 


